
Auburn Housing Authority 

Public Hearing 

and 

45-Day Comment Period

Housing Choice Voucher   
Administrative Plan Amendment 

The Auburn Housing Authority (AHA) will be amending its Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) Administrative Plan. 
Input related to the proposed amendments may be submitted at the public hearing or in writing during the 45-day 
comment period.  Additional information related to the public hearing and 45-day comment period is outlined 
below: 

Public Hearing Date: October 30, 2017 
Time: 3:00 PM 
Location: Auburn Housing Authority 

931 Booker Street 
Auburn, AL 36832 

Written Comments Written comments must be 
submitted by October 30, 2017 at 
5:00 PM. Comments received 
after this date will not be 
considered. 

45-Day Comment Period
(comments MUST be submitted in writing)

Begins: September 15, 2017 

Ends: October 30, 2017 at 5:00 PM 

If you have questions about the amendment to the HCV Administrative Plan, please contact the HCV Department at 
(334) 821-2262.


